
HISTORY OF HOSPITALS

The history of hospitals has stretched over years, starting with precursors in the Ascelpian temples in ancient Greece
and then the military hospitals in.

First, the law of created three new schools in Paris, Montpellier, and Strasbour due to the lack of medical
professionals available to treat a growing French army. Regional variations occurred, and there was a
predominance of public aid to hospitals in the Northeast. Giles of Norwich, or the " Great Hospital " as it is
known today. Of all the patients admitted for that year, 37 percent of adults were in public institutions. This
order has survived through the centuries as the St. The oldest architectural evidence of a hospital appears to be
at Mihintale in Sri Lanka which can be dated to the 9th century AD. Also at this time, cities established
institutions for people with contagious diseases such as leprosy. During this decade, however, a major shift
had occurred in hospital utilization. The temples of Saturn , and later of Asclepius in Asia Minor , were
recognized as healing centres. Prayers, sacrifices, and dream interpretations played a role in their healing
process, but the ancient physicians also stitched wounds, set broken bones, and used opium for pain. The
modern hospital also often serves as a centre for investigation and for teaching. Soon after, hospitals began to
provide food and shelter for scholars within the hospital in return for helping with chapel worship. This
religious ethos of charity continued with the rapid outgrowth of monastic orders in the fifth and sixth centuries
and extended into the Middle Ages. Often the wards were configured so the sick could see the altar to assist
with their recovery. The hospital movement spread through Europe in the subsequent centuries, with a bed
hospital being built at York in and even larger facilities established at Florence, Paris, Milan, Siena, and other
medieval big European cities. Chapter 5: Policing the Environment of Late Medieval Dordrecht by Patrick
Naaktgeboren An important Dutch trading centre, Dordrecht experienced considerable population growth and
many environmental challenges during the later Middle Ages. This hospital apparently incorporated a church.
It contained bed wards and private rooms as well. This hindered the creation of voluntary hospitals. Middle
Ages From the 6th to the 10th century, in Europe, the infirmary becomes an established part of every
monastery under the influence of the Benedictine Order.


